
The Board of Governors
The Management
The Staff
And Students
of St. George’s School in Clarens
with the deepest sorrow announce the death of

Mrs Fiona WARD
who passed away on the 23rd May 2014 following a cruel illness which she
fought with immense courage and much dignity.
The farewell service will be held at the Anglican church of All Saints’ in Vevey
On Friday 30th May at 10:00.
We wish to offer our deepest sympathies to Fiona’s family.

May the pain of losing her never make us forget
the joy of having known her.


